
 

Walnut Road Elementary School
PAC Meeting Minutes – December 17th, 2019

Executive Council in 
Attendance
Susan Légaré
Mike Leschyson
Amanda Widdes
Bob Gill 
Kirsten Harms

Other P.A.C. members 
Sunhee Gooding
Vicki Hunter
Julie Hinshaw
Heather Horwood
Larry Mireicu

School Representatives
Mr. Horstead
Ms. Da Costa

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm

1. Welcome

General welcome to all parents and school representatives who attended the meeting. PAC encourages everyone to attend 
P.A.C. meetings . P.A.C. is a vital part of the school system and we can't do it without all the volunteers who help out at the 
various events and hot lunches. 

2. Approval of Previous Minutes

It was moved by Amanda Widdes and seconded by Susan Légaré to approve the previous mintues of November 12th, 2019 as
presented.

3. P.A.C. Updates – Completed Events

• Holiday Market – December 7, 2019

The market had 407 attendees

The following is a breakdown of monies brough in (not including expenses):

• 50/50 - $241 ($205 in 2018)

• Door Donations - $276  ($497 in 2018)

• Vendor Fees - $1156.20  ($1075 in 2018)

• Silent Auction - $525  ($325 in 2018)

• Raffle - $5077  ($2686.50 in 2018)



P.A.C. would like to thank all the volunteers who helped make this a great holiday market. A special thanks also goes out to 
Ms. Somerton for helping all day long.

• Spirit Wear

Spirit wear had a total of 207 orders for a total purchase price of $7960. Our profit on spirit wear was $2255.87. Hoodies 
were the most popular item sold.

• Deck the Halls – December 6, 2019

Thanks to our volunteers who helped make Deck the Halls possible. The event went over well with the students. P.A.C. 
would like to thank Ms. Lindstrom's class for their thank you cards.

• Shopfunds

P.A.C. is looking forward to running Shopfunds in the new year.

• Hot Lunch

New order sheets will be going home with students for hot lunches to the end of the school year. Orders are due by January 
10, 2020.

4. Treasurer's Report

Account balances at the time of the meeting:

Organization Account: $22,488.31

Gaming Account: $31,545.47

An account has been created for the playground fundraising.

5. Principal’s Report

Christmas concert is coming up. Donations will be accepted at the door for the playground. All donations will receive a ticket 
into a draw for front row seats.

Santa will be visiting the school on Friday.

Staff would like to thank P.A.C. for putting on Deck the Halls.

6. New Business

• There was no new business at this time.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. 

Next P.A.C. meeting is to be determined.

Get Connected: Email: info@walnutroadpac.ca

Facebook: facebook.com/WalnutRoadPAC 
Twitter:@WalnutRoadPAC
Request Invitations for WeChat, WhatsApp (English & Hindi/Punjabi), KakaoTalk

Minutes Approved and Verified by:

mailto:info@walnutroadpac.ca

